
A DISCUSSION ON MARIJUANA AND THE ARGUMENTS IN FAVOR AND

AGAINST THE LEGALIZATION OF IT

A new Gallup poll has found that in the United States, medical aid is the top reason why supporters want marijuana
legalized while opponents.

Marijuana has been implicated in a high percentage of automobile crashes and workplace accidents. Cannabis
use may increase the risk of developing schizophrenia, depression, and other psychiatric disorders. It is grown
in dispensaries, which, depending on the state, have regulatory standards ranging from strict to almost
non-existent. Smoking one marijuana joint is as damaging to the lungs as five tobacco cigarettes, and
marijuana may contain five times as much carbon monoxide concentration and three times as much tar as
tobacco. Drew Pinsky, a board-certified internist and addiction medicine specialist, said, "I've been treating
cannabis addiction for 20 years. Environmental and electric grid drains could be enormous Lastly, there are
serious concerns about what could happen to our nation's electric grid and the environment if the government
gave marijuana the green light. There aren't adequate parameters to police marijuana use Another key
argument against legalization ties into regulating the drug. Opponents of legalizing recreational marijuana say
it will increase teen use and lead to more medical emergencies including traffic deaths from driving while
high. Currently there is a lack of resources devoted to educating physicians about this most commonly used
illicit substance. If you ban pot, you may as well ban burger eating, bungee jumping or any other moderately
risky pastime. In other words, there's genuine concern that younger adults could see their brains adversely
affected if they use marijuana, and there's a greater concern that not enough is known about the long-term
impacts on the brain, lungs, and other critical organs to make a call to legalize. Its lead drug, Epidiolex, is an
oral cannabidiol-based drug cannabidiol is the non-psychoactive component of cannabis that easily met its
primary endpoint of a statistically significant reduction in seizure frequency for two rare types of
childhood-onset epilepsy, Dravet syndrome and Lennox-Gastaut syndrome. Yet despite these limited
indications where marijuana compounds have a proven but modest effect in high-quality clinical trials,
medical marijuana is used overwhelmingly for non-specific pain or muscle spasms. Abstract Recent years
have seen substantial shifts in cultural attitudes towards marijuana for medical and recreational use. Even if
marijuana is harmful â€” and that is by no means clear â€” it is the right of every individual to decide whether
to take it. Addiction experts regard weed as a gateway drug that potentially introduces users to more serious
substance abuse. With strong supporters on each side of the debate, the arguments for and against the
legalization of marijuana are hot topics. The crude marijuana plant and its products may be contaminated with
fungus or mold. In spite of federal regulations, nine states have voted to legalize the growth, use, and
distribution of marijuana within their borders. Any epidemiological study is subject to confounding biases and
future research will be needed to clarify and quantify the relationship between cognitive decline and
adolescent marijuana use. Before the 20th century, cannabis plants in the U. The Cons For every person who
advocates for the legalization of marijuana for medical purposes, there is another who argues against it. In
addition to contributing to problems such as contamination and concentration as discussed above, this practice
also invites drug diversion. Marijuana has been used for centuries as a natural medicinal agent to good effect.
This classification says that the substances have no currently accepted medicinal value. They contend that
revenue from legalization falls far short of the costs in increased hospital visits, addiction treatment,
environmental damage, crime, workplace accidents, and lost productivity. This finding, moreover, is
consistent with prior studies. Legalization for recreational use may have theoretical but still unproven
beneficial social effects regarding issues such as domestic criminal justice policy, but these effects will not
come without substantial public health and social costs. Scientific Evidence Remains Limited In the past,
clinical trials to evaluate the effectiveness of marijuana to treat certain conditions have been restrictive and
limited. It is immoral to tell people how they can, or cannot enjoy themselves. Many believe that objections to
marijuana first rose sharply as part of the U. Sign up for our Health Tip of the Day newsletter, and receive
daily tips that will help you live your healthiest life. As of , the U. Stopping marijuana use can lead to
withdrawal symptoms like anxiety and irritability. There's pretty solid evidence that marijuana adversely
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affects one's ability to drive, although some studies have shown that it's less dangerous than being impaired by
alcohol. Some counties have done 20 years of infrastructure work in just one year's time. Every hour spent
looking for pot reduces public safety. For instance, a study from scientist Evan Mills, Ph.


